
Subject: Re: platform dining article
From: Alison Becker <alison.becker@lacity.org>
Date: 01/23/2018 03:23 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: Nathan Holmes <nathan.holmes@lacity.org>

Great Lorena.  So glad to see this has some traction.  Keep us posted.

Regards,

Alison

Alison Becker, AICP | Senior Advisor  | Councilman Joe Buscaino  
15th Council District | City of Los Angeles | 213.473.7015

On Tue, Jan 23, 2018 at 1:09 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
wrote:

Alison,

Yes, it is.  I had it on my agenda for discussion at the board meeting and she
wanted the information. 

I'm trying to get the package together for you.  I didn't connect with Brian from
City Fabrick until just last week.  My outreach to him got stuck in his spam
folder.

Anyway, I'm waiting for a proposal from him and now have some construction
costs that I can communicate to the businesses to.

I hope to do the outreach soon.

Kind regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Directory Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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On Tue, Jan 23, 2018 at 10:24 AM, Alison Becker <alison.becker@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Lorena, the CM saw the article in the paper about outdoor dining in DTSP. 
Any official updates on your end?  I thought the plan was to package a few
things together into one demonstration project?  Alison
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Re: platform dining article

2 of 2 01/27/2018 03:41 PM


